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Peter Wallace, City Manager 
 
 
 
September 29, 2017 
 
Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2 
 
 
Dear Madam Clerk,  
 
Re: Hate-Sponsored Rallies such as Al Quds Day 
 
I am writing in response to the Administrative Inquiry submitted by Councillor James Pasternak to 
the City Clerk, dated September 19, 2017. The Administrative Inquiry requests an answer to a 
question regarding any potential options available to the City of Toronto to prevent rallies inciting 
hatred or violence from taking place on city or provincial property in Toronto. 
 
The work required to provide a fulsome response to the Administrative Inquiry with input from 
various City Divisions and Toronto Police Services will require additional time. I will endeavor to 
provide a substantial response to City Council in time for its next scheduled meeting on November 
7, 2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Giuliana Carbone 
Deputy City Manager, Cluster A 
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